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Technical Scrutiny point 1:  The Welsh Government do not consider it 

necessary to correct the italic cross-reference as it is an inert provision. The coming 

into force provision in regulation 1 of the instrument is correct therefore the 

instrument is legally effective. 

Nonetheless, we have explored with the SI Registrar the possibility of correcting the 

cross-reference by way of a correction slip, to achieve optimum clarity of law. The SI 

Registrar has agreed to this approach and the instrument will be corrected. 


